








Any questions you have regarding this letter should be directed to
the San Francisco Division or [

Your cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Robert Casey zﬁy:zf;

Special Agent In Charge

Dallas






U.S. Department of Justice

Federal Bureau of Investigation

Olffice of the General Counsel
Washington, D. C. 20535-0001

March 19, 2018

Haley L. Berlin

Perkins Coie

700 13th Street, NW, Suite 600
Washington, DC 20005-3960

Re: Request for NSL Nondisclosure Review
Dear Ms. Berlin:

Your letter to me, dated February 23, 2018, provided notice to the Federal Bureau of
Investigation (FBI) that your client, Twitter, Inc., wishes to have the government initiate judicial
review of the nondisclosure requirement imposed in connection with two National Security
Letters (NSLs) issued by the FBI.

Please be advised that the FBI has reviewed the NSLs that arc the subject of your client's
request, and have concluded that the facts and circumstances surrounding these NSLs do not
require continued nondisclosure at this time. Based on privacy and safety considerations,
however, the FBI requests that your client continue to maintain the confidentiality of the names
and telephone numbers of the Special Agents whose information is contained within the bodies
of NSL-10-271500 and NSL-10-315095.
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Trisha B. Anderson
Principal Deputy General Counsel
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